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From Deborah – NI Enquiries mailbox
 
 
 
 
From: Jenny Dawes  
Sent: 21 July 2023 11:47
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Manston Airport Development Consent Order 2022: Planning Inspectorate Reference
TR020002
 
Dear Debra

Thank you for confirming that this has been resolved.

I'd be grateful if you could explain the delay in posting the application on line.

The Secretary of State was notified of the intention to request the alterations in May. Subsequent
documentation sets out a consultation period of 12 July 2023 to 25 August 2023. The list of dates on
which Regulation 6 Notices were published ranges from Wednesday 12 July for the London Gazette,
Deal and Dover, to Friday 14 July for Thanet - the area most affected by RSP's proposals. Email
notification of the application was apparently only sent out on 20 July 2023, more than a week into
the consultation period although still allowing a 28 day period for responses.

I apologise for raising this but you will probably be aware that the DCO has been subject to judicial
review and we are awaiting the judges decision. Understandably, any potential change by RSP is
likely to cause concern.

Regards

Jenny

 

------ Original Message ------
From: "NI Enquiries" <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
To: "Jenny Dawes" < ; "NI Enquiries"
<NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, 20 Jul, 23 At 15:04
Subject: RE: Manston Airport Development Consent Order 2022: Planning Inspectorate Reference
TR020002

Good afternoon,
The five documents are available on the webpage Manston Airport | National Infrastructure
Planning (planninginspectorate.gov.uk). I apologise for this delay.
Best wishes,
Deborah
National Infrastructure Team
The Planning Inspectorate
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From: Jenny Dawes  
Sent: 20 July 2023 14:30
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Manston Airport Development Consent Order 2022: Planning Inspectorate Reference
TR020002
Thank you

Sent from my iPhone
 

On 20 Jul 2023, at 13:31, NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
wrote:

﻿
Good afternoon,
Thank you for your email. This came to our attention earlier today and we are
taking steps to rectify this situation.
Best wishes,
Deborah
National Infrastructure Team
The Planning Inspectorate
From: Jenny Dawes 
Sent: 20 July 2023 11:11
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Manston Airport Development Consent Order 2022: Planning Inspectorate
Reference TR020002

BDB Pitmans LLP has posted a Regulation 6 Notice on behalf of their client
RiverOak Strategic Partners Ltd, referring enquiries to the Planning Inspectorate's
National Infrastructure Planning website.

The notice is dated 12 July 2023 but, to date, I cannot find the application and its
accompanying documents on the website. I should be very grateful for your advice
and assistance.

Jenny Dawes

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy
Notice which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged
and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you
are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no
action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then
delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is
subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of
the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken
steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no
liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It
is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect
the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

mailto:NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fplanning-inspectorate-privacy-notices&data=05%7C01%7CManstonAirport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cef29551b47554f0198aa08db89e5392f%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638255389815342033%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yq4ihxlFp1JrBiqIXdFtCXq60jroqAPsSB60cd%2F2S2Q%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fplanning-inspectorate-privacy-notices&data=05%7C01%7CManstonAirport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cef29551b47554f0198aa08db89e5392f%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638255389815342033%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yq4ihxlFp1JrBiqIXdFtCXq60jroqAPsSB60cd%2F2S2Q%3D&reserved=0


DPC:76616c646f72

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which
can be accessed by clicking this link.
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